
EVV Updates for the HCS and TxHmL Transition to TMHP for Claims Submission 
 
April 14, 2022 

HHSC published Electronic Visit Verification updates for Home and Community-based 
Services and Texas Home Living program providers and Financial Management 
Services Agencies (PDF). These updates are about the transition to submit claims to 
Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership beginning May 2, 2022. They are for dates of 
service on or after May 1, 2022. 

HCS and TxHmL program providers and FMSAs may 
email HCS_TxHmL@tmhp.com for help with claims submission inquiries. 

Email HCS_TxHmL_Form_Migration@hhs.texas.gov with questions about the HCS and 
TxHmL Forms and Claims Migration Project. 

Email BCBSTX_EVV_Questions@bcbstx.com for EVV inquiries. 

https://www.hhs.texas.gov/sites/default/files/documents/evv-claims-update-april-2022.pdf
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